
 
 
Dear Teamsters Local 14 Participants and Families, 
 
The Teamsters Security Fund for Southern Nevada—Local 14 Board of Trustees is pleased to 
share that our second Family Wellness Center, located at 2831 Business Park Court in Las Vegas, 
is now scheduling appointments. The staff will begin seeing patients on May 13. This Family 
Wellness Center joins our first center at 1505 Wigwam Parkway, #241 in Henderson, which 
opened on February 11. 
 
Already, we have received great feedback from members about how fast, easy and convenient the 
Henderson Family Wellness Center is and how much they appreciate it. One member said it “was 
one of the best experiences I’ve had at any doctor’s office.” 
 
You may recall receiving a similar packet when our first Family Wellness Center opened. The 
enclosed brochure has been updated to include information about both locations. In addition, you’ll 
find a magnet with both Family Wellness Centers’ address, phone number and hours. We 
encourage you to keep it handy for quick reference. 
 
All Teamsters Security Fund for Southern Nevada—Local 14 PPO Plan participants and their 
covered dependents can use the Family Wellness Centers free of charge! Our HMO Plan 
participants also can take advantage of the centers during 2019 free of charge. The centers offer 
accessible, high-quality and confidential medical and wellness services plus a wide range of 
generic prescription drugs and labs. [Please note, the new site must pass a state inspection before 
labs and drugs are available.] 
 
The centers are staffed by experienced medical teams, including full-time primary care physicians, 
physician assistant, nurse practitioner and medical assistants. We encourage you and your family 
to make one of the centers your primary care medical home for as many visits as you need with no 
out-of-pocket costs. 
 
Of course, your medical information will be kept confidential, which is required by law. Activate 
Healthcare will not share medical information of any kind with Teamsters Local 14 or your 
employer. Information can be shared with your personal physician at your request. 
 
Please read the enclosed brochure and display the magnet where you can see it. Then call the 
Family Wellness Center that is most convenient for you and schedule an appointment for a 
wellness exam or sick visit, if needed. You’ll be glad you did! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Board of Trustees 
 
Teamsters Security Fund for Southern Nevada – Local 14 
 


